
Reminder: Faculty meeting - Wednesday, Feb. 22 @3:30 in Toy Lounge

Welch, Ellen R <erwelch@email.unc.edu>
Wed 2/15/2023 4:50 PM

To: ROMS no_reply
Cc: Goldych, Alexandra Ruth <agoldych@live.unc.edu>

Hello all,

Just a reminder that our next faculty mee�ng is coming up next week on Wednesday, February 22 at 3:30pm in Toy Lounge. We'll have some coffee and refreshments available star�ng at 3:15.
Our agenda includes:

• Brief discussion about holding "Open Doors" again this semester
• Very brief discussion of Communica�on Beyond Carolina courses (to be con�nued in March?)
• Personnel votes on teaching-track reappointment cases

Personnel materials are currently available to vo�ng faculty via Sakai. Please remember to bring a laptop or smart phone to the mee�ng since ballo�ng will be by Qualtrics.

Thanks and best wishes,
Ellen

From: Welch, Ellen R

Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2022 3:55 PM

To: roms-fac-noreply@listserv.unc.edu <roms-fac-noreply@listserv.unc.edu>

Cc: Goldych, Alexandra Ruth <agoldych@live.unc.edu>

Subject: Welcome back! And some dates to mark in your calendar

 
Dear colleagues,

I hope that each of you has had a wonderful summer! I look forward to seeing you around campus in the coming weeks. In the mean�me, let me share a few notes as we get ready for the new
academic year.

First, some dates to mark in your calendar:

• We'll have our welcome back recep�on on Friday, September 16 at 5-7pm in the Graham Memorial lounge. Please save the date!
• Faculty mee�ngs are scheduled for these Wednesdays, 3:30-4:30. Our first two mee�ngs will be in-person only in Toy Lounge. Some of our mee�ngs this year will likely be on Zoom, as

appropriate for the purpose of the mee�ngs.  
◦ September 14
◦ October 26 (with a visit from the new dean of the College, Jim White)
◦ November 16
◦ February 22
◦ March 22
◦ April 19

• An Open House for poten�al prospec�ve graduate students is scheduled for Monday, October 3-Tuesday, October 4. More details about this soon.

Next, if you haven't already, please make sure to read the message from Dean White (sent 8/9) about community standards for the upcoming year. Essen�ally, we are opera�ng under the same
guidelines as in the Spring, with masks recommended but not required. We have some cleaning supplies and surgical masks available in the department for those who need them. Please feel
free to get in touch with any ques�ons.

Finally, departmental administra�ve assignments for the year are posted on the Intranet (with just a couple of updates s�ll to come). Please let me know if you no�ce any errors or oversights.
I'll be contac�ng commi�ee chairs over the next few weeks to get organized for the year.

Thanks for your a�en�on! Wishing you all a successful first week of classes,
Ellen

---
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